
 

 

Hello future fifth grade families!  We are very excited for your students to join us for the 21-22 school year!  

Mr. Jones and Ms. Montgomery are returning for another year of fabulous fifth grade fun! The students will 

not be switching classes this year.  Each teacher will teach all subjects in their own classroom. This will allow us 

to build some amazing classroom communities for your child’s last year in elementary school.  

We are excited to let you know that we both had school supply projects funded through Donors Choose.  

Thank you to everyone who spread the word and donated!  This means the majority of your child’s school 

supplies will be provided. A few of the items that were not a part of our projects are listed below. Your child’s 

specific teacher may have some extra items they prefer in their personal classroom. You will be given that list 

in your welcome letter. Those will be mailed after August 2nd.  We know that purchasing supplies can get 

expensive, so please let us know if any of this is a hardship for you and we will help to provide all necessary 

items.   

As always, we appreciate your support and look forward to getting to know your child in the fall!  Have a 

wonderful summer! 

 

        Sincerely, 

        The Fifth Grade Team 

 

 

 

2021-2022 Supply List 

 Kleenex 

 Hand soap (preferably with moisturizing ingredients) 

 Hand sanitizer (preferably with moisturizing ingredients) 

 Disinfecting Wipes 

 Class Fee – Typically $15-20 for science supplies, art projects, class magazines, etc.   

o Watch for your welcome letter after August 2nd for a specific amount. 


